
Dear [Parent's Name], 

We are excited to inform you about the various extracurricular programs available at [School 

Name] for the upcoming academic year. As a valued member of our school community, we 

invite you to consider enrolling your child in these enriching activities. 

Our extracurricular programs are designed to foster creativity, teamwork, and personal growth. 

Offerings include: 

• Art Club 

• Science Fair 

• Drama and Theater 

• Robotics Team 

• Sports Teams (Soccer, Basketball, etc.) 

• Music Band and Choir 

Your involvement can make a significant difference in our students' experiences. If you are 

interested in volunteering, coaching, or providing resources for any of these programs, please let 

us know. We would love to have your support. 

To learn more about these opportunities, please join us at our upcoming information session on 

[Date] at [Time] in [Location]. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to enrich our students' lives. Should you have any 

questions, please feel free to reach out to us at [Contact Information]. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 

[Contact Information] 


